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Dear Supporters, Volunteers, and Friends of Life’s Key Ministry, 
 
 Things are progressing quite smoothly in our efforts to reach out to existing Emmaus students in the New 
England states as well as encourage new students to start taking courses.  There have been more than I anticipated, 
especially in Connecticut.  Not only are we getting new enrollments, but also many that stopped taking courses 
were notified of the ministry transition to Life’s Key and have requested to start up again.  Praise God for that!   
  

 “Jesus Christ is the same yesterday and today and forever.” - Hebrews 13:8 
 
  
 “My name is Robert and I must share this testimony with you.  I’m in the ‘shu’ and my celly was asking me where we 
go when we die.  I said I was going to Heaven, and he was somewhere misled that your body lays dead until God comes and 
awakens the dead.  Well I was having a hard time showing him scripture to back up my statement, so with my KJV in hand, I 
said ‘Help me, Lord, to show my celly the truth.’  
 That night we went to sleep with the conversation open as when we started.  The very next week your ‘Born to Win’ 
showed up and I had no idea I was going to get it, and it covered this exact topic to the tee.  Thank God for using your 
ministry to answer my prayer.  He was also told you had to be baptized in holy water to go to Heaven.  The book also 
cleared that up.  God is good, and again!” - Robert (Virginia) 
 
 “God bless you all and thank you for remembering my birthday!  I’m sorry I haven’t been in touch with you all for a 
long time.  God has been working in my life, and I can’t remember the last time I wrote you all, but I have been working at 
the power house here at the prison the last 3 years and studying to become a stationary steam engineer.  I recently passed 
my exam!  Praise be to God for all His help, love, and support!  Amen! 
 I give God all the credit for everything that has happened in my life.  He has made me the man that I am today.  I 
came to prison a broken man, and will eventually leave with love, joy, and peace in my heart.  Praise God for His spirit that 
lives in my through His son Jesus Christ!  Amen! 
 I only have a year and about 6 months to go and I hope that we can stay in touch.  I would like to help when I get out 
somehow.  I need to stay close to the good Lord when I get out so I don’t get in trouble again.  I’ll leave it all in God’s 
hands!  Amen! 
 I really like your Bible teachings and the way you have everything set up.  You have taught me a lot.  God bless you 
all again, and God willing, I hope to help spread the good news!  Amen!” - John (Ohio) 
 
 “My name is Steven, born in 1968.  As a 50 year old male, I’m finally taking Christ as my Savior.  Better late than 
never, I guess!  I sure could use some help learning about the Bible.  My earliest release date is October of 2020.  Any help 
would be extremely appreciated.  Thank you for your time.” - Steven (New York) 
 
 “Thank you so much for the birthday postcard.  You have made my month!  Thank you so much.  I started your 
lessons and did the first one, but lost the second one.  Could you please send it again?  What you do for us inmates is a great 
thing.  A lot of us are lost and just a small postcard means so much.  Have a great day!” - Jean (Florida) 
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